
 

 

        21st June 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a KID'S CLUB!  

Yes, from July 15 to August 16, 2024, we will be conducting a fun camp for our 

students right here at the school. 

We are aware that it may be difficult for parents to find alternate entertainment for 

their children during these long holidays if they have jobs or scheduled weekday 

activities. We would like to propose the following as a replacement: A fun curriculum 

that encourages children to pursue their own interests, whether they be acting, reading, 

playing board games, drawing, yoga, swimming, dance, music, or learning about the 

world via science.   

KID’S Club:  

♣ Hours will be from 8:30 am to 3:30 pm, Monday to Friday.  

♣ Teachers will be in by 8:00 am - do not leave your child unattended.  

♣ Students must bring their snacks as always, and lunch will be provided by the 

school’s caterer - please refer to the attached application form for details.  

♣ Students will follow a similar schedule to the one on regular school days, with 

the activities being changed up to suit their interests.   

We would like to make this as exciting and fun for our children as possible.  

Warm regards, 

Mrs. Verma  

School Head                
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